
NOTICE FOR CANCELLATION OF WALK IN INTERVIEW 

In view of growing pandemic of COVID-19, the walk-in interview scheduled on 

24.03.2020 for the position of Social Media Coordinator is postponed until further orders.  

Further intimation regarding fresh date of interview will be displayed on TDB’s website 

tdb.gov.in 

Interested candidates are requested to regularly visit the above website for updates on Fresh 

date of Interview.  

 

 


